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Way to support at home (home learning) 

Now that SATs are complete, the children need to be back to going on TTRS and 
Mathletics. As well as reading at least 5 times a week! 

Maths – The children have been recapping properties of number this week using prime, square, 
cube and triangular numbers. As well as finding out multiples and factors. 

English – On Monday, the children wrote a letter to Morfa Bay to thank them for the 
opportunities they had gained. After this, the children have planned a survival guide leaflet all 
about the wild! They used what they learned during their Bush Craft activity on camp to help 
them. 

Science – We have been learning about how the Earth was formed. The children used a much 
smaller scale to show how humans are the most recent species to exist on Earth! 

Morfa Bay – We had a fantastic week at Morfa Bay, the children were amazing, and we are 
proud of all of them for what they have achieved! 

Amethyst & Pearl 

Class Newsletter 

Key Dates: 

Wednesday 18th June – Morfa Bay assembly to the school. 

Friday 20th June – Friends Summer Festival (4pm – 6pm). 

Cycle training – All pupils who have registered on 1st July and then a further day either 4th , 11th or 
14th July. 


